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At AG Neovo, we are dedicated to providing high-quality display solutions for 
professional video surveillance applications. Our commitment includes adhering 
to the highest standards in product compliance, including full alignment with the 
National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA).

In accordance with NDAA Section 889, AG Neovo confirms that none of our 
products or services are manufactured, provided, or associated with any of the 
following entities:

• Huawei Technologies Company
• ZTE Corporation
• Hytera Communications Corporation
• Hangzhou Hikvision Digital Technology Company
• Dahua Technology Company

We also ensure that we do not engage in OEM, ODM, or JDM relationships with 
restricted vendors, delivering reliable and compliant solutions tailored to 
professional surveillance environments.

For further information on NDAA compliance or our range of display solutions, 
please feel free to reach out. Thank you for trusting AG Neovo as your partner in 
delivering dependable display products for surveillance applications.
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